
Wake Annual 
Meet Set 
Members of Wake Electric 

Membership Corporation will hold 
their 23rd annual meeting in the 
Wake Forest Elementary School 
Friday night. The theme is “Ev- 
ery Member a Co-operator.” 

According to J. L. Shearon, Gen- 
eral Manager of Wake Electric 
Membership Corporation, a large 
number of the over 4500 members 
are expected to attend this night 
meeting. 
Among those participating in 

the program will be William T. 
Crisp, General Counsel for Tar- 
heel Electric Membership Associa- 
tion, who will present the feature 
address; Gwyn B. Price, Chair- 
man of the North Carolina Rural 
Electrification Authorty; and J. 
C. Brown, Jr., Executive Manager 
of Tarheel Electric Membership 
Association. 

One of the highlights of the 

meeting will be 4-H Cooperatives 
Demonstration by Linda and Judy 
Clark from Granville County, who 
were winners in the state contest 
which won them an expense paid 
trip to the Annual Meeting of the 
American Institute of Coopera- 
tion at Ohio State University last 
year. 

During the business session, a 

nine man board of directors will 
be elected by the members. 

Bride-Elect Is 

Given Luncheon 
Miss Brenda Bunn, August 9 bride- 

elect, was complimented Saturday 
with a luncheon given by Mrs. Frank 
Kemp. Arrangements of yellow 
spring flowers were used for decora- 
tion. 

The honoree was presented a 

white feathered carnation-lily of the 

valley corsage upon arrival. She 
was also given a gift by the hostess. 
The guests were seated at auxiliary 

tables and served a refreshment 
course of tomato juice, baked ham, 
pineapple salad, string beans, new 
potatoes, rolls, individual lemon pies 
and iced tea. 

Present were the honoree, her 

mother, Mrs. William Bunn; the 
mother of the prospective bride- 

groom, Mrs. Bernice, Strickland, Mrs. 
Joe Moss of Youngsville, Mrs. Ken- 

neth Eddins, Mrs. Dewey Brannan, 
Miss Ann Creech, Miss Joan Strick- 

land, Miss Carol Hicks, Miss Mary 
Beth Hughes, Miss Mary Frances 

Carver, Miss Margaret Simmons and 
Miss Harriet Bivers, all Meredith 

College classmates of Miss Bunn. 

Buffet Bridge Is 
Given Last Week 
On arrival at the home of Mrs. 

Bobby Boss Eddins last week, mem- 
bers of the Bid-Nl Bridge Club par- 
took of a buffet dinner before em- 
barking on three progressions of 
bridge. 
The menu consisted of maple 

glazed ham, stuffed potatoes, snap i 

bean casserole, fruit salad, hot rolls 
•and tea. After the three progressions, 
the hostess served pineapple bavarian 
pie and coffee. 

Playing were Mrs. Alvin Beck, Mrs. 
James Debnam, Mrs. M. L. Hagwood, 
Mrs. James Wheeler, Mrs. Crafton 
Hudson, Mrs. Bobby Sherron, Mrs. 

James Alford and Mrs. Jack Liles. 
Prizes were awarded to Mrs. 

Sherron, high; and Mrs. Debnam, 
low. 

Spring flower arrangements were 

used for decoration. 

Bridgettes Play 
With Mrs. Grogan 

i Members and guests of tlie Bridg- ! 

; cttes Bridge Club were feted last j 
\\ ednesday by Mrs. Perry Grogan. 
The evening-social was held in the! 
Grogan residence on Franklin Street. 

' 

The hostess used a St. Patrick’s 
Day theme, and had spring flower; 
arrangements for decoration. 

Playing were Mrs. Jack Mitchell, 
Mrs. Thurman Murray, Mrs. Charles 
Hawkins and Mrs. Amos Estes, all 
members; and Mrs. Howard Beck, 
Mrs. Bernice Bunn, Mrs. Douglas 
Finch, Mrs. Ben Thomas, Mrs. Pat 

Farmer, Mrs. Helen Gregory, Mrs. 
Charles Flowers and Mrs. Carsey j 
Tippett, who were guests. 

Prizes were awarded after the 
three progressions to Mrs. Mitchell, 
club high; Mrs. Hawkins, club low; 
Mrs. Gregory, guest high; and Mrs. 

Thomas, guest low. 
The refreshment course consisted 

of seafoam salad, pecan crisp crackers 
and coffee. During play punch, nuts 
and candy were available. 

Attends Conference 
Bobby Duke, owner of Duke’s 

Auto Parts in Zebulon, recently at- 
tended the twenty-second Nation- 
al Business Conference of the 

National Automotive Parts Asso- 
ciation. The conference, largest 
of its kind to date, was held at 

the Atlanta Biltmore Hotel, At- 

lanta, Ga., on March 10, 11 and 12. 
Mr. Duke was among more than 

800 automotive jobbers, ware- 

housemen and manufacturers who 

participated in the three-day ses- 
sion. 

There Have Been 
Some Changes Made 

Time was when buses stopped everywhere. 
Some still do as they are dandy, for local trips. 

But today there’s also a faster kind of Trail- 
ways service known as thru express. Thru ex- 

press takes you great distances without change 
and with less stops enroute. Many 200 mile trips 
are made non-stop; and very often a bus will 
travel 500 miles with only 2 or 3 stops. 

A Trallways Bus itinerary can be worked out 
to fit your particular needs, whether your trip 
is for 10 miles or 1000 miles; and you ride In 
America’s newest bus fleet. 

7RAILWAYS 
ZEBULON BUS STATION 

Gannon Avenue Phone AN 9-2261 

TOURS CHARTERS PAf.KAGC EXPRESS 

Mrs. E. C. Daniel 

Birthday Honoree 
Mrs. E. C. baniel was honored 

Saturday night, March 16, with a I 

birthday party. Hostess for the 
occasion was Mrs. S. G. Flowers. 

Spring flowers were used for 
decoration. 

Guests were the honoree, Mrs. A. 
R. House, Mrs. J. F. Coltrane, Mrs. I 
F. L. Page, Mrs. M. B. Chamblee! 
and Mrs. E. H. Moser. 

After a few rubbers of bridge the 
hostess served birthday cake, ice 
cream and coffee. 

Mrs. Daniel was remembered with 
a gift of a beautiful casserole from 
the hostess. 

Friendly Nine Club 
Met Last Week 

Floral arrangements of yellow and 
green were used in the home of 
Mrs. Armstrong Cannady when she 
entertained the members and guests 
of the Friendly Nine Bridge Club 
last week. 

There was a touch of blarney be- 
cause the hostess employed a St. 
Patrick’s Day motif in the tallies and 
refreshments. 
Members playing * 

were Mrs. 

Raleigh Alford, Mrs. Wilson Bras- 

well, Mrs. Wallace Chamblee, Mrs. 

Norman Screws, Mrs. Wallace Temple 
and Mrs. Eldred Rountree. Coming 
as guests were Mrs. Helen Gregory 
and Mrs. Lois Wall. 

Mrs. Temple took home high score 
prize, with low going to Mrs. Roun- 
tree. Guest prize was presented 
to Mrs. Gregory. 

Following play the hostess served 
a pineapple dessert, cheese straws, 
party sandwiches, pickle aryl coffee. 

During play Coca-Colas were served. 

Always turn colored printed 
dresses wrong side out, when dry- 
ing in the sun, to protect the col- 
ors. 

Elected Treasurer 

Joan Baker was elected treasurer 
of the Wake County chapter of Fu- 
ture Homemakers of America at 

last Tuesday’s meeting which was 
held in Cary. 

Miss Baker, a member of the 

junior class at Wakelon School, 
was a candidate for the office. She 
was one of about 40 FHA’ers from 
Wakelon attending the meeting. 
Miss Mary L. Palmer, Wakelon j 

home economics instructor, ac- 

companied the group. 
Miss Baker is the daughter of 

Mr. and Mrs. H. K. Baker of Route 
4, Zebulon. i 

Hospital Notes 

The following were patients at 
Wendell-Zebulon Hospital Wed- 

nesday morning. 

White 

Libby Locklear, Debbie Stal- 

lings, Rosa Baker, Clara Wilson, 
John Moore, Oris Johnson, Gret- 
chen Wilson, Eva Richards, Merle 
Mulhollen, James Pernell and H. 
F. Tunnell. 

SPECIAL OFFER ON 

\/i CHEWABLE 

vi-uayiin vitamins 
WITH ENTRAPPED FLAVOR* 

30 tablets FREE 

with purchase of 
regular bottle of 100 

Children taste 
the citrus-flavor, 
never the vitamins! 

Morgan Drugs 
Phone AN 9-9176 

ZEBULON 

%-DaylTri 
CHEWAB^iJ 

Why Should We Go to the Annual Meeting? 

annual”1 
Sisctinc/ 

All right, Mr.-and Mrs.-, 
that's a fair question. Now let us 
tell you why you, and every member 
of this rural electric system should 
attend the annual meetings. 

First, you should realize, if you 
don't already, that this is your elec* 
trie cooperative—your own private 
business enterprise. You’re not just 
a customer—you’re a part owner. 
That means that you are entitled to 
have your say-so in its operation, 
just as much as you have in the 
operation of your own farm or any 
other business you own. 
As a matter of fact, your voice in 

the running of this system is more 
than a right—it's actually an obli- 
gation on your part. If this system 
is to be run intelligently and effi- 

ciently, its policies must be the result 
of the thinking of all its members. 
And that thinking is expressed by 

the way you and your neighbors vote 
at your annual meetings. 
The annual meeting is your oppor- 

tunity to check up on how your sys- 
tem is operating, get the facts on its 
financial status, and learn what 

problems it may have to face in the 
coming year. The annual meeting is 
also your opportunity to vote on 
issues and proposals that will direct- 
ly affect you and all the other mem- 
bers of the cooperative. And it is 
your opportunity to elect to office 
those directors whom you think will 

guide the co-op along the lines that 
you want. 

The welfare of your rural electric 

system, and its continuing ability to 
give the best service at the lowest 
possible cost, depends on whether 
you take advantage of your opportu- 
nities and fulfill your obligations at 
the annual meetings. 

WAKE FOREST, N. C. 

Annual Meeting 
Friday, March 22 

7:30 P.M. 
Wake Forest 

Elementary School 


